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It is hereby informed that a meeting of Ph.D RAC will be held on 05 October 2020 
monday on 4.00 P. M. for interviewing and reviewing the 5000 word synopsis of rest 3 
researchers submitted in response to the notice dated 06/09/2020 but brought 
forwarded for next meeting. 
 
First 15 minits will be only for the Ph.D R.A.C members participation for ratification of 
the decisions of the previous meeting ( i.e. 19/09/2020 ) regarding making of year-wise 
list of research-scholars per 'Faculty' as stated in the C. U. Ph.D Regulation Clause No. 
6.6 as also UGC Regulation Clause No. 5.6. 
 
Meeting link will be sent in due time, to the PhD RAC members, supervisors and 
concerned candidates. 
 
Arup kumar Das 
Convenor, Ph.D RAC 
Dept. of Bengali, C. U. 
Dated the 29th September, 2020 
 


